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Dear Director, 

Recently, we received a letter from Oldham Woods Sanitation stating that they were filing an 
application for a 75% increase in our monthly sewer rate. 

The fee would be raised from $20/month to $35/month, a 75% increase. 

It is unreasonable to think that costs have increased 75%. 

There is no justification in this increase and I ask that you decline their application since they failed to 
outline how the costs have increased. 

In my business, I would certainly like to increase my fees 75% whenever I would like, but the market will 
not bear it. Therefore, I am a t  the mercy of supply and demand in the current economy. It appears that 
Oldham Woods Sanitation, Inc does not operate like most businesses. 

Jason L Ferris 

Oldham Woods Subdivision 

Homeowner 

2302 Dogwood Cross Road 

LaGrange, KY 40031 


